
 

 

SUBSCRIPTIONS 
Thank you to all who have paid their 2025 
subscription promptly. It is appreciated greatly, 
as it aids cash flow at this time of year. If you 
haven’t already done so, please call at the 
office between 9am and 2pm, Monday- Friday 
to collect your bag tag. Alternative 
arrangements can be made for collection if you 
let us know that these times are not suitable. 
 

Subs are due by the 14th February each year. 
Contact Shona or Abigail asap if you would like to 
pay using Fairway Credit facilities – set up before 
31st January. 
 
If you intend to pay by two interest free 
instalments, the first instalment should be paid by 
31st January.  The second instalment can be any 
time, but before 31st May 2024. 
3 instalments plan – December, February & April. 
 
New for 2025 - Instalment plan serviced by Capital 
Credit Union – set up before 31st January. 
 

Buggy storage 
Members who use their own buggies on the 
course are reminded that proof of insurance 
must be handed in to the office on renewal of 
their policy each year.  
 
Member buggy hire – dispensation buggy hire 
rate has been increased to £15 a round. 

MATCH 
Fiona has been working away in the background 
preparing for the season ahead.   
Fixture list will be emailed separately 
 

100 CLUB 2025 
Renewal of 100 Club membership is due. If you have 
not already done so, please make payment before the 
double draw in February.  
 

Monthly payments - £5 
Annual payment - £60 

 
Payment can be made by bank transfer/ standing order 
to:-   

Thornhill Golf Club 
Sort Code 80 19 02 
A/c no. 01560607 

 
New members, including friends and family are most 

welcome – contact Shona or Abigail at:- 
info@thornhillgolfclub.co.uk. 

This is vital fund-raising to help support projects at the 
Club. 
 
 
 

 

COURSE 
The course remains closed and a further 
inspection will take place on Tuesday, 28th 
January. Notification will be sent by 10am. 
 
A general update will follow in due course from 
Jim. 

mailto:info@thornhillgolfclub.co.uk


View from office window – certainly brighter in the office now but a close shave for the 

machine and the greens shed! 

 

 


